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Education Bill Advances,
Budget Meetings Continue

The Arc of New Jersey
Executive Director Tom Baffuto
and Second Vice President
and parent Kevin Sturges
testified before the Senate
Education Committee in May,
in support of legislation that
would limit the use of restraint
and seclusion in schools. This
is an important piece of public
palicy and a high-priority
agenda item for our
organization. Currently, New
Jersey lacks statewide
regulation on the use of
restraint and seclusion
techniques in schools and we
believe protections need to be
putin place. To continue
reading, click here.

First NJ Sprout Film Festival
Aftracts Families, Self-Advocates

For people with intellectual
and developmental disabilities

The Arc Bestows Awards to
Student Contest Winners

The Arc of New Jersey visited with schools across the state to
present our Developmental Disability Awareness Month student
winners with their certificates and prizes. The theme of this year's
design contest was "We Can - Just Like You!" and we received
submissions, from grades 3-8, in districts across the State.
Classes were asked to design a bulletin board in their school
that incorporates this year's theme and illustrate the students'
acceptance of all people, regardless of a person's level of ability or
challenge. Above are the winners from Manchester Elementary
School and pictured below is Indian Hills Middle Schoadl. Want to
see more photos from our classroom visits? Check out our

Facebook page.


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQHfao0ANIKjJQgFg4DkFaV3smvSzlTHz5wd4YQ_qRkyO0chREqgqKaZAy2TnJRmAvtSTClTxvvFrAhWfqJK4TToYnr8oLHO_Rqy1g5dSmt8Hy0yuvjduwEM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQDHFBBE2eVDQkqn3kP1oxquJJd5twmbAAuaCZmtVDvnGy_kSpt9t0DV7aJtajwKsHiA2Hh0_NpOgDFsm3tPXpGQWe59OMLpK5s7_zknFULhcIS4Ep5WegU4i8Z0BrqlQhsXwBlD4pJI8h3WJUJIbQ-BFqDCQeD6K6l16oWb5vHSXtE-3e6YS3VQmmK1Fo8_uPA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQCiaaLd0_zrFgVrQuwztCD9YbzyxyyauwBXT0bLNWR3pkEYyNrT_gmdN-0Zet8Nef1gZbJfeQOrJ-TNmEOETax_P8WDoQCCWqv6iR03hpwIPEuMhiJy1ZelfKVMNbameaByB4Bafs9bAEXqluITBlHQ=&c=&ch=
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Audience members attend Sprout Film Festival.

This past weekend, The Arc of New Jersey hosted our first Sprout
Film Festival.This was a wonderful opportunity to showcase short
films that celebrate the diverse lives and creativity of people with
intellectual and developmental disabilities. The event was held at
Rutgers University Busch Campus Center and included a Q&A by
Anthony Di Salvo, Founder and Executive Director of Sprout. Thank
you to everyone who came out and supported our first Sprout event!
Want to see more photos from this great event? Visit our Facebook

page

Audience members watch a short film about people with I/DD.

Volunteers Prep & Clean Camp
Jaycee for Summer Season

Supporters 'Step Up' for Local
County Walkathons across NJ

CORUUN SHELTON MEMORTAL

RC WALKATHON

Top Left: The Arc Middlesex, Top Right: The Arc Burlington,
Bottom Left: SCARC, Bottom Right: The Arc Mercer

Step Up For The Arc is an annual statewide initiative of The Arc of
New Jersey, with walkathons held locally by every county Chapter.
Check out these photos from recent events, and be sure to sign up
for the last walk of June at The Arc of Ocean County. Walks will
resume in September, so check out this site for more details and
dates.

Register now for June webinars
Important information sessions will be held throughout the

month:

An Overview of Tourette Syndrome: Strategies, Resources
and Tips to Help Families

In this webinar, Dr. Hartke Psy.D will provide an overview of
Tourette Syndrome as well as strategies, resources and tips to
help families that have a loved one with Tourette Syndrome. This
webinar is hosted by The Arc of New Jersey Family Institute and
presented by Dr. Graham Harke Psy.D.: of the New Jersey Center
for Tourette Syndrome & Associated Disorders.

Tuesday. June 7 at 6 pm

Equal Justice Talks - Obstacles to Employment for People
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQGaWXpapQgzugtFFYxbJLl3-a9CNFKgqAyt9LvBJJe3wkg2SdCxLB-jmwdcf_K_Ql1rgI4MYH2PatiT4djJK3tsVEhwc130jfUpT_IvjL4-SNcteZ001olw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQC_ATm-dpJdX4MHumCw0xeyiYMhsP_TIBV2BBrJDI-h9yByp1BrbAF2GzRQCXU8toG6jWsCWrOX151cLQ-6Dboar4M7yxMAneIPuk4QVhjjLZXbW15NhVikYGOJv_Js6QOglBYijNmhAa3Wgqi1AQllpJMoSwY9SGWJ1e-DokAiDR7vG1XCoyUmar-B-rVnPJbLkM_OkySo5B8fGNqk2oDY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQGaWXpapQgzugoOiQs0Una1EXVf2G2NkdRn69GJjw928YobeNLzECKBUZProUl9h2KohJScgs4FdeolROFX4IeyxwuFR0JTvXjeuxD-I0u9iD5_cdWJqz3KDZYD9s-3f8PeqgcYuae4OfOT4SFrCQKdPbyuAlhumK6hz5pgk6ZRe&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQHTAEby9o4ay-2aBk-a4_tFNChbsIYDAQqNgtgQitD3mvVYcRAKHlNufdPPpRJpYue7t6qsplh453-onzJS1Zja1m4syrN0-B1rMhgOHbw8Op0hUomLUTBuBA6auJrEDAIvfh5a0dn50mp9bSIIB_xMzjq-B9jNMPA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQByPCGlWSkN54M1xC24gfO7nO8VdxRGy35IQqIeVunvS0_57XTehfmmYwU4IPW2SJt9eFBMO8olXfBkqEbcdoATaJ_LSI12zOKOoVx71cg_Z4-ja7exTN2GZbBVf-aFNOk8JilgImqNRJV2CU0MZC-njvRngFDOiL0mXDLbl3Ru1&c=&ch=

= uak . i

New Jersey Camp Jaycee is grateful to the 27 vdlunteers from
Bristo-Myers Squibb who helped prepare the camp grounds for the
upcoming season. Their help, painting, cleaning and organizing,
made a big difference. This year's attendees will greatly benefit
from all the improvements when they return to camp later this
month.

IEP Review & Special Edu.

Workshops for Families

The Arc of New Jersey Family
Institute will host its final
regional Person-Centered
Approaches in Schods and
Transition (PCAST) Workshop
with Michael Steinbruck this
month. Ensuring a student's
IEP is person-centered is a
critical component in planning
for a student's transition from
schooal to adult life. During this
hands-on workshop,
participants will learn
fundamental skills, tools and
processes toimplement
person-centered approaches
in schools. These include

PCAST - Person-Centered Approaches in
Schools and Transition:

witn /U wno rfave vriminal faisiories

This webinar will look at the problems individuals with intellectual
and developmental disabilities who have criminal histories face
when they seek employment. The speakers will address the
obstacles faced as well as recommendations for successfully
finding and keeping employment.

Thursday, June 16 at 1 pm

Webinar Wednesday: 10 Things Every Student Should
Explore During Summer Break

Summer is here! This is the perfect time to practice skills that you
will need for school, work, and living more independently. You will
be provided an overview of 10 fun challenges that you can
complete during the summer and move you further along the road
to adulthood. This webinar is geared for students, their parents,
and professionals in the field.

Wednesday, June 22 at 6 pm

Making Important Life Decisions

Life Changes Quickly

In each of our lives, change comes very quickly. You are going to
face new circumstances every year.

Yet planning exists to prepare for life-and to give your family
members better lives. It is essential to create goals that help your
family live better in the midst of new circumstances.

Planning for the future is a key part of a successful life. Even if you
or your family are going through major changes, there are several
basic steps that will help you succeed in your plans.

Set Goals

Step one for a successful life is to have goals. It has been said, "If
you don't know where you're going, you're not likely to get there."
This is very true about goals for your family and for your estate.

Often, single persons or couples meet with a professional advisor
and have not considered setting specific goals. Your advisor in this
circumstance will try to be helpful and suggest "typical" goals.

To continue reading, click here. Have questions about planned
giving? Contact Celine Fortin at cfortin@arcnj.org.

Help Us Keep
The Arc of NJ Strong!

The Arc of New Jersey relies on charitable contributions to continue
our strong advocacy. Please help keep our efforts moving forward
by making a donation to The Arc of New Jersey.

There are several ways you can help us:

1. Make a donation at www.arcnj.org.

2. If your company has a matching gift program, be sure to
register your gift so you can double your contribution.

3. Make your donation count all year long by becoming a
monthly Sustainer. All you have to do is note on your online
donation that you would like it to be a monthly contribution.

4. Donate a vehicle by calling (877) 272-2270.

5. Shop through Amazon Smile. Simply select The Arc of New
Jersey from the charities at Amazon Smile, and shop like
you always do at Amazon.


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQGaWXpapQgzu0iHzTdjs7uZQtm_3HW7vsmyK1qZAu-PeLO5ABp8TW2VFbKvstFf4z1OGtIZ8kbEawvosrNj77Tx6N3eLHgkYFOOq0Ik4MfVxDgtLaf-RlgI2UNu25CGGM4vWrOBJnSk6I3SUUGAM7BrPjsX82Cf8mwIP1c-0OLWA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQGJURM14GTl_IIUFaj4fJhSH9-8F5Z2wXLbgJn70JIBXtwrOHmf0LCWH4kuXP2mlAoTCnrep5snwrY-1dNwZFhV5zooMOPVKDDGZcQ6vEH6_uxBIMcBJ3mx0HBnGuNcYSHw_ldWZ1_s_AcCP1iZS3KCLbeJhvsv36j-rTwkF8iSl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQGaWXpapQgzu9DmU3_crCGwsKIrE3n7dwxGwEs6yKF9q77xnHzQyGL9gjvQCCeLwVaSL1b5bCdZ8U2SEipMRpmmC2Kl0TZQ7ABCMAveh0YFRWye86gC1XuU2-P9x8Q81Wo8sguB5SLzmSbIt7v9hyPoBHCRLbIXs34eSa4bHp8S6xObdvV-MhnRdW0Vcx6Wzrw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQHfao0ANIKjJQgFg4DkFaV3smvSzlTHz5wd4YQ_qRkyO0chREqgqKaZAy2TnJRmAvtSTClTxvvFrAhWfqJK4TToYnr8oLHO_Rqy1g5dSmt8Hy0yuvjduwEM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001szkSYdblZNH5qhbPYksCwF9birDMS8TgXYRqRHeG4fwhzHqkEW4wQNz7dUS4pTuq7BxZZ3NgNkK4zuqe88_1BWtOL9BwYJE_OtGDChncyvbMiKDVLM8JBWjd7z5yW6gHCyuq-AMm8SFWi1dMZR1FjTRMoTUcv3GSeFiH3cuWWjU=&c=&ch=

methods for gathering,
organizing and presenting person-centered information, and
implementing strategies designed to improve post-school outcomes
for students. This workshop is funded by the New Jersey
Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs.

The workshop will take place from 6:30 to 8:30 pm. To register,
click below:

e Tuesday, June 14 - Camp Sun 'N Fun

The Sunshine Inn
1036 North Tuckahoe Road,
Williamstown, NJ 08094

The Arc of New Jersey
985 Livingston Avenue

North Brunswick, NJ 08902
P: 732-246-2525 E:info@arcnj.org W: www.arcnj.org

STAY CONNECTED

https://www.facebook.com/thearcofnj

https://twitter.com/thearcofn
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